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12" December 2007

Mr. E. A. Jones,
9 Victoria Road,
Malton,

North Yorkshire

Dear Mr. Jones,

Thank you for your letter about Malton Hospital and | am sorry that you felt it necessary to
raise further issues. The matter has now been investigated and | am writing to you with
our findings.

In relation to your complaint about the delay in responding, Mrs. Harrington forwarded
your complaint to the Complaints Department as per the usual policy so that they can be
logged, formally acknowledged and their progress tracked as the PCT considers all letters
of complaint as important.

| understand from your letter that you met with Mrs. Harrington and Councillor Paul
Andrews and following on from that meeting Mrs. Harrington contacted the Estates
Department at Scarborough Trust, and the Head of Estates and Facilities at the PCT to

“request a further meeting with Councillor Andrews. Prior to this meeting on 12t

November, Mrs. Harrington undertook a site visit with the Head of Facilities and Facilities
manager from Scarborough Trust. During the meeting with Councillor Andrews, Mr.
Green, a manager from the Estates Department, apologised for the condition of the
grounds and gardens which was as a result of changes in staff at Scarborough Hospital.
He confirmed that he now had responsibility for the maintenance and that the work
required in the gardens would be completed by Christmas.

The PCT are currently reviewing all service level agreements to ensure that they are
robust and levels of service provision are monitored and we are confident that the
situation will improve.

| understand that the lack of seating in the garden was also mentioned in your meeting
and Mrs. Harrington, in conjunction with the League of Friends, has secured agreement
for the purchase of eight benches which will be in situ next year to celebrate the League’s
Anniversary.
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[image: image2.png]I hope that | have been able to respond fully to your concerns and you feel your complaint
has been satisfactorily resolved. If, however, you feel there are issues still unresolved
please do not hesitate to contact Jane Lister on 01423 859614 within four weeks of
receipt of this letter, so we may make an attempt to locally resolve your complaint.

Thank you for raising your concerns directly with us.
Yours sincgrely,
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Dr. Janet Soo-Chung
Chief Executive

Chief Executive: Janet Soo-Chung
Chairman: Brigadier Johnny Wardle, OBE





